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Dear Minister

I’m sure that many things are clamouring for a place on your agenda at this time. The situation over the
proposed A303 tunnel through the Stonehenge World Heritage Site is a grave concern. Having looked at the
UNESCO report, I can see that they are concerned that the present plan will have serious effects on the site.
They recommended relocating the A303 to the south, outside the site. This would almost certainly be cheaper
than a tunnel. At a time of financial difficulty this must surely be a serious consideration, especially with the
only other acceptable alternative being to build a longer tunnel.

I object to the current scheme and any other that affects the integrity of the Heritage Site. Should you, despite
the many concerns of archaeological experts, decide to give approval, I trust that there will be renewed inquiry
to consider all new submissions since 2020.

Yours

Peter Young






